The physical improvements in the expanded DDA district will include
curbs, trees, pedestrian/bicycle path and lighting
along State Street from Pierce Street to U.S.131.

This will link the village to commercial development
at State Street and U.S.131.

It also will serve the school with safe walk ways.
A pathway and curbs along Pierce Street from State Street to Seventh Street.
Improvements to the Snow Bowl Park at the intersection of
Pierce and Seventh Street with fencing and parking

The cost for these projects is estimated to be $100,000.

These projects would be done in a Phase I project.
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